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secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
RESPONSE TO CFTC PROPOSAL

I am absolutely sure that this proposal will not have any positive impact on the forex community in the US, and
will only help force retail traders look for alternatives outside of US in offshore brokers to find the desire
leverage. (myself included)

Therefore I don’t approve such proposal and vote against it.

Enrique Bustamante


